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I am pleased that the leadership of the House Committee on Public 

Works and Transportation has introduced new airline regulatory reform 

• legislation in time for the beginning of markups next week. The 

continuing efforts of the committee leadership to produce a bill 

acceptable to the majority have helped to keep momentum for reform 

alive in the Congress. This is further evidence that airline 

regulatory reform is indeed an issue whose time has come. 
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